
Sterling Communications, Inc. 
~ Whenever there are opportunities to take shortcuts, we don’t. ~ 

219 Dodd 
Ringgold, GA 30736 

(706) 965-2355 
 
March 7, 2016 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW, 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: W245CJ 139424 Wilmington, DE Primary Station Change Notification 
 

Dear FCC Secretary, 

 

We have been asked to contact you on behalf of Ritmo Broadcasting, LLC (“Ritmo”), licensee of 

W245CJ 139424 to announce a change in the primary station feed to WJBR-FM HD-3, Facility 

ID 14374, Wilmington, DE. “Ritmo” certifies that it is not the licensee or permittee of the 

commercial primary station being rebroadcast, and that neither it nor any parties to the 

application have any interest in or connection with the commercial primary station being 

rebroadcast. All FCC rules related to this topic are being met with this change.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Charles Burkhart, Technical Consultant 
Sterling Communications, Inc. 
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